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21 March 2013 
 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990, Section 191 and 192  
Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) Order 2010 
 
Certificate of Lawfulness (Proposed) Refused 
 
Address:  
25 Sherriff Road  
London 
NW6 2AS 
 
Proposal: 
Single-storey ground floor rear extension.   
Drawing Nos:  
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to refuse a certificate of 
lawfulness for the following reason: 
 
Reason(s) for Refusal 
 
1 The proposed development would not constitute permitted development as the 

enlarged part extends beyond the rear wall of the original dwellinghouse by more 
than 3 metres.  The proposal therefore fails to comply with Schedule 2 Class A of 
Part 1 of the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) Order 
1995, as amended by the No. 2 Amendment Order 2008.    

 
Informative(s): 
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1 The development subject to the grant of this certificate, would only constitute 
permitted development { amend accordingly …..where the roof lights would 
project more than 150 mm beyond the plane of the roof slope } in accordance 
with Condition C.1(a)  of the Town & Country Planning (General Permitted 
Development) Order 1995 as amended by (No.2) (England) Order 2008. 
 

 
Your attention is drawn to the notes attached to this notice which tell you about your Rights 
of Appeal and other information. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Rachel Stopard 
Director of Culture & Environment 
 
It’s easy to make, pay for, track and comment on planning applications on 
line. Just go to www.camden.gov.uk/planning. 

 
 

It is important to us to find out what our customers think about the service we provide. To help 
us in this respect, we would be very grateful if you could take a few moments to complete our 
online survey at the following website address: www.camden.gov.uk/dmfeedback. We will use 
the information you give us to help improve our services. 


